
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

EC Regulation 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, 

Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (“REACH Regulation”) 

 

 
 
Further to your enquiry in respect of the articles that we supply to you, we would like to inform 

you that we have been conducting a communication and due diligence exercise within our supply 

chain to ensure that we meet our obligations under REACH.  

 

We are closely monitoring the SVHC candidate list and are aware that the ECHA Member State 

committee is adding continually new substances on updated SVHC Candidate List. [Last Update 

on 17th January 2023] 
https://echa.europa.eu/es/candidate-list-table 
 
As an ongoing due diligence exercise, we continually undertake a detailed review of the material 

content across our full product range.  
 
At present we can confirm that none of the chemicals on actual SVHC list are present in our 

products. We are, however, also aware that, as ECHA adds any new substance to the SVHC list in 

the future, we have a continuing obligation to keep ourselves informed of the addition of 

substances, as well as communicate any impact to our product as necessary in a timely manner 

that is compliant to the REACH downstream user communication requirement. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yolanda Diago 

Quality, Environmental & Safety Manager 
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